From: msg112233@aol.com

To: Lee Eng Tan
Subject: Solar Subsidies
Date: Tuesday, June 23, 2015 4:11:07 PM

I don't believe solar rebates should be offered especially if they will increase our utility rates. It's time
for solar energy to become competitive and stand on its own and not be subsidized by the taxpayers at
our expense.

Sent from my iPhone



